
   
     

           
          

           
             

             
           

      

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: A Fair Copyright Enforcement Plan 
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:56:59 AM 

Re: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan Victoria Espinel Intellectual Property 
Enforcement Coordinator Office of Management and Budget Executive Office of the 
President Filed via email Dear Ms. Espinel: Copyright infringement should be 
handled like any other criminal activity in our country: innocent until proven guilty. 
No one should be arbitrarily punished, or lose their internet connection, or be 
required to remove content until the complaining party has proven infringement 
legally. 

This is the American way. Period. Sincerely, 
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